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MEMORANDUM 

TO: Family Child Care Home Providers 

FROM:  Sheron Givings – Quality Assurance Supervisor  

RE: Disaster / Hurricane Plan  

DATE: May 31, 2024 

Thank you for your continued partnership in providing nutritious meals to 

the children in your care. 

Hurricane season is upon us as of June 1, 2024 through November 30, 2024.  

Please ensure you have a plan in place in the event of a disaster were to 

impact our area. 

Family Central typically follows the school system closing procedures in the 

event of an emergency.  If county public schools or county government offices 

are closed, Family Central’s offices may be closed in that county. There may 

also be other occasions when Family Central offices must remain closed or 

reopen prior to public schools or government offices reopening.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

                              
 

                      Have a wonderful summer and stay safe 
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